

South West London and St George's Mental Health

NHS Trust

Freedom of Information

Springfield University Hospital Trust Headquarters, Building 15 61 Glenburnie Road London SW17 7DJ

Direct line: 0203 513 6110

Email: FOI-requests@swlstg.nhs.uk

Website: www.swlstg.nhs.uk

Date: 17th September 2019

Ref: 515-FOI

Dear Poppy,

Freedom of information request-Hymen Reconstructive Surgery

Thank you for your enquiry. I am writing in response to your recent request under FOIA.

The request relates to number of 'hymen reconstruction surgeries' ofoffered on the NHS and the demographics of patients who receive this surgery. Could you please tell me for the last five years (Jan 14-Jan 19):

How many surgeries were performed per year

The Trust is a mental health provider and as such do not offer surgery to patients.

I trust that this response satisfies your request in full. However if you are not satisfied and need to correspond further regarding this request, you may appeal by setting out your concerns in writing for the attention of myself and the Information Governance Manager.

Please ensure that the reference number that appears in the subject line above is quoted to make it easier for the team to deal further correspondence. In the event that you remain dissatisfied with the outcome of any appeal, you have the right to appeal to the Information Commissioner's Office (ICO), although they will expect you to exhaust the Trust internal complaints policy before they will consider a case. For further details see www.ico.gov.uk

Yours sincerely

David Lee

Trust Secretary

Chief Executive, David Bradley

Chair, Ann Beasley













